
-----Original Message----- 
From: FANIS ANAGNOSTOPOULOS [mailto:f.anagnostop@yme.gov.gr]  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2005 11:39 AM 
To: INFSO COCOM 
Cc: VANDENPLAS Anne-Marie (INFSO) 
Subject: B2(2006)A/306841-COCOM05-44 update of switchover data 

Dear madam/sir, 
  
Regarding the information data about the digital terrestrial TV in Greece as well as the the switch off 
the analogue TV (according to the cocm05-44 document) we would like to inform you the following: 
1. Greece is already separated in allotments relative to its geographical regions. For each of these 
allotments specific frequencies are assigned. 
2. After that our Ministry had series of negotiations procedures with the most of the neighboring 
countries 
3. After the negotiations and having done the appropriate changes, Greece submited its digital plan to 
the ITU on 31.10.2005 
4. The definite Digital Plan is expected after the end of Regional Meeting of ITU (RRC-06) in May of 
2006 
  
5. We estimate that the switchover can not be accomplished earlier that 2010. (2012 is a possible 
date). Nevertheless, the final decision also depends on the decidions of CEPT and ITU 
6. Regarding the exact way that the switchover can be  achieved, this is under consideration and not 
yet specified 
  
  
Yours sincerely 
Fanis Anagnostopoulos 
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